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I strongly oppose the passing of this bill. It would take the rights of parents away from them
and not allow them to make decisions about their children's health. That is ridiculous. What in
the world is wrong with people.
There is a song with the words "I'm proud to be an American where at least I know I'm free".
We are truly NOT free.
Please do not pass this bill.
Laura Okorn 
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